
 

 

*******June 14, 2023 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in budget work sessions on Wednesday, June 14, 2023.  

Commissioner Mike Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Culbertson, Commissioner Doug Smith 

and Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; Linda Scheer, 

County Clerk’s Office; Judge Joan Lowdon; Steve Crossland, Court Administrator; Andy Dedeke, 

Leavenworth County Sheriff; Todd Thompson, County Attorney; David Van Parys, Senior County 

Counselor; Janice Van Parys, Treasurer; Monica Swigart, Human Resources Administrator; Tammy 

Saldivar, Solid Waste Director; Jamie Miller, EMS/Health Dept Director; Aaron Yoakam, Buildings and 

Grounds Director; Bob Weber, County Appraiser; Tom Cole, Economic Development Administrator; John 

Richmeier, Leavenworth Times 

 

 

The Board discussed the budget for District Court. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the Leavenworth County Sheriff to include 911 dispatch. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the Register of Deeds. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the County Attorney. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the Treasurer. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Human Resources. 

 

The Board recessed at 11:44 a.m. 

 

The Board resumed budget hearings at 12:30 p.m. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Solid Waste. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for EMS and the Health Department. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the County Counselor to include the Coroner. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for Buildings and Grounds to include the Sewer Districts. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the County Appraiser. 

 

The Board discussed the budget for the Board of County Commissioners, Economic Development and 

outside agencies. 

 

The Board ended hearings at 3:04 p.m. 

 
 


